Burford District Elementary School

35 Alexander Street, Burford, ON NOE 1AQ

(519) 449-2457  Fax: (519) 449-5314  www.granderie.ca/burforddes

February 8, 2017

Dear Burford Families:
There has been some confusion about the helmets that are mandatory for skating.
This could be because we did not go skating last year and the policy changed last season.

However, for all future skating organized as school activities, students need to have Hockey Helmets
that say CSA approved with an expiry date that is still valid.

See the pictures of the appropriate heimet.

Thanks

M.A"Shay

Principal Burford Hlementary

All students, staff and volunteers who are on a skating or hockey trip must ensure that they must
wear a CSA approved hockey helmet while on the ice.  Full face masks are required for
participation in hockey instructional prograra, games or scrimmages. Bicycle or snowboarding
helmets are not an appropriate helmet for skating or hockey activities.
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